
         

 

 

NEWS RELEASE 

For Immediate Release  
CAMPFIRE BAN HAS BEEN LIFTED FOR THE CITY OF TERRACE AND FERRY 
ISLAND 

 
August 15, 2017 
 
TERRACE – The current campfire ban in the City of Terrace has been lifted, allowing 

small backyard fires in city limits and campfires on Ferry Island. 

All other fires remain prohibited, and all fires are still prohibited outside of City limits.  

This decision was made by the Terrace Fire Department in light of wet weather that is 

forecasted for the coming week.  

Please ensure that your fires follow the restrictions outlined in this infographic: 

http://www2.gov.bc.ca/assets/gov/public-safety-and-emergency-services/wildfire-

status/fire-bans-and-restrictions/bcws_campfireposter.pdf 

Always be sure to check http://www.terrace.ca/discover-terrace/news for the latest on 

campfire bans within the City of Terrace. 
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